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March 29, 1994

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Please be advised that Mr. Anthony J. Piegaro has been a security contractor to Sea-Land Service for
over 4 years.

During this time Mr. Piegaro has conducted investigations and training on Sea-Land’s behalf in both
Central America and the Caribbean. During these assignments, he has interfaced with various foreign
government agencies at the highest levels and has always conducted himself in a most professional and
ethical manner. His drug prevention efforts are regarded as superior by all of those foreign governments
without exception.

On the domestic side, he has played an integral part in fostering and maintaining the positive relationship
that exists between Sea-Land Service and U.S. law enforcement agencies that govern our activities.

Drug interdiction, illicit weapons confiscation, and matters of even greater sensitivity have been intrusted
to Mr. Piegaro and have always been handled with the utmost professionalism. His sucess ratio on
assignments given to him over the last 4 years has been excellent and, in fact, places him at the top of
all security contractors used by Sea-Land.

1 have had the pleasure of working with Tony on many investigations through periods of intense stress
and requiring quick and decisive action on his part and to date he has yet to fail in any of those situations.
His quick and steadfast manner is a credit to himself and is certainly regarded as an asset to Sea-Land’s
drug interdiction efforts.

I would highly recommend Mr. Piegaro’s experience and capabilities in the field of drug enforcement.

Sincerely,

SEA-LAND SERVICE, INC.
Philip J. Mur§

Security & Loss Prevention, Mgr.
Tel: 305-357-4721
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